Cuyahoga Arts & Culture Ballot Issue
Cuyahoga County’s Arts & Culture assets have brought world-wide recognition and economic strength to our region for generations.  The Arts & Culture sector is one of our most valuable industries, a critical factor in the creation and retention of good jobs, and a magnet that attracts visitors and new residents.  
There is nothing more important to the future of our region than growing our economy.  Our Arts & Culture organizations play an important role by providing jobs for today, and enhancing education for the workers of tomorrow.  
· Our Arts & Culture sector generates over $1billion in annual economic activity
· Arts & Culture is directly responsible for more than 3,000 good-paying jobs for our residents, along with more than 7,000 more jobs in related industries
· Arts & Culture improve proficiency test scores for our children and prepare students to compete for the jobs of the future so they can succeed
· Every year, our children benefit from over 2 million unique arts and culture experiences provided by our local Arts & Culture sector’s award winning education and outreach programs.

But our Arts & Culture assets cannot continue to improve our region and our economy without reasonable and stable public funding.  Tough economic times have hit this sector hard, and the private sector can no longer serve as its sole source of support.  
The Cuyahoga County Commissioners have placed an issue on the November 7, 2006 ballot that will strengthen our critical Arts & Culture institutions.  Voters will be able to increase the tax on cigarettes by a penny and a half per cigarette throughout the county, and this money will create our only stable, public funding for the arts.  Money raised from this issue will support and strengthen vital arts and cultural assets county-wide. Regardless of location or size Arts & Culture groups and projects in University Circle, the Theatre District, North Coast Harbor, Gordon Square Cultural District, neighborhoods and suburbs will be eligible to receive funding.
Our arts and culture sector attracts visitors, creates jobs, and draws new creative workers to our region.  This fall, voter will have the chance to help keep our Arts & Culture assets – and our region – strong by approving a reasonable, sustainable source of public funding.
